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Dear parents and carers, 
It may have been 3 days of learning for 
children, yet we have packed in as much as 
possible.  Year 6 are well prepared for their 
SATs next week and we know that they will 
do their very best.  We wish the children all 
the best as they reach this miilestone in their 
education.  We know that there is so much 
more to learning than passing a test, however 
doing the best they can will potentially open 
more doors in their future.

Staff had a great day of learning on our 
polling day, exploring the Oasis ethos and 
values in much more depth.  The 9 Habits are 
not just for children, they are for our whole 
community and staff as well.  No person is 
“finished”, we are all on a journey of learning 
and modelling the 9 Habits is part of what 
we do in Oasis.  Thanks to Jill Rowe for our 
training.

So Long Flic!
We don’t ever want to say goodbye to pupils 
or staff, but there is a time when we need to 
move on.  Flic had a great day on Wednesday 
as people showered her with compliments, 
memories and funny stories to celebrate her 
time in Waterloo.  We know that Flic will 
bring so much to the Grenfell community as 
she embodies our 9 Habits on a daily basis.

2022-2023
Dates for next academic year are now on 
our website.  Please check BEFORE booking 
holidays as we do not authorise any absence 
for holiday in term time.  This is in line with 
Government Policy.  Remember, children start 
school on Monday 5th September.
Dawn,  Principal 
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Flic’s Final Day
Dear all,
It’s time to officially say goodbye to my Oasis family, after some lovely 
send offs yesterday.

Oasis has been an incredible place of learning, nurture, and growth 
for me – the easy and the hard ways – and it’s very bittersweet to be 
moving on after almost 12 years, but I hold so many memories from 
the sublime to the ridiculous – as is the Oasis way! I take all this 
valuable experience, relationships and support with me to my new 
role in the council working within the community across North 
Kensington, and specifically focused in Grenfell.

Thank you for all being a part of this journey, and I look forward to 
seeing both our Hub here in Waterloo, as well as across the UK 
continue to root deep into our communities, and see the slow and 
steady change that brings transformation in the lives of so many of 
our community members from the youngest to the oldest.

Much love and prayers for all that is to come.
Flic



Educational Psychology
Some of you are already aware that Jen, our educational 
psychologist, will be leaving Johanna to continue with her 
work elsewhere. Her last visit to the school will be on 
the 17th of May. We know that lots of you have worked 
with Jen and valued her input with your children as well 
as dropping in for a chat and some reassurance over the 
years, including during the lockdowns. She has been a 
source of wisdom and support for all of us at Johanna 
since 2018 and will be missed by all of the staff and 
families here.

"It has been a pleasure and a privilege to work with you 
all over the past four years. I am really proud to have 
been a small part of the inclusive, successful, and caring 
community that has been inherent at Johanna Primary 
for so long. I will miss everybody and I wish the children, 
staff and families of Johanna all the best for the future.”  
Jen

Our new Educational Psychologist will be in post soon. 
In the meantime, please continue to drop in and talk to 
any of us if you need advice or support. 
Jo

Save the date: 12th May
On Thursday 12th May, Dave Caswell will be spending the 
day at Johanna introducing us to the characters of his 
books, running some writing 
workshops and football sessions. 
Dave runs “Football for Life” for 
Oasis and has written some 
fantastic books about football 
with the Oasis habits woven into 
them.   Y5 have loved reading 
‘Kolo and the Mighty Mangoes’ in 
class, trying to spot examples of 
our nine habits as they have read 
along.

Dave will be available after school 
to sign copies of his new book: “Kolo and the Mango 
Park Mystery” which was released in April. It will be 
available at the discounted price of £5.00 
(normally £7.99).  Do come along to meet him - have 
your book personally signed!

Jubilee Lunch 27th May
As part of our Platinum Jubilee celebrations, marking the 
Queen’s 70-year reign, we will have a special lunch made 
by Janet, Rama and Angela.  The theme is ‘street party’ 
and we hope the weather will hold fine for an outdoor, 
street-style party lunch.  

If your child/ren normally bring their own packed lunch 
but you would like your child to have a school meal that 
day, please email info@oasisjohanna.org and book your 
lunch.

Final date to book lunch: Wednesday 18th 
May.  After this, food will be ordered and will not be 
able to accept additional orders.

Are you a ‘Wimpy Kid’ Fan?
Are you a fan of ‘Diary of a Wimpy Kid?’ Join Lambeth 
L ibrar ies quiz and test your knowledge on 
Wednesday 25th 
May 4pm. 

Sandra and Angela 
from Lambeth Libraries 
hold an online monthy 
quiz, celebrating all 
things Wimpy Kid.  Each 
month people ta lk 
about what thye have 
been reading and enjoy 
Quizzing.  For 8-12 
year olds.

Book via 
EVENTBRITE 

mailto:info@oasisjohanna.org
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/chatterbooks-online-quiz-diary-of-a-wimpy-kid-tickets-329540232707?source=GovDelivery&medium=email
mailto:info@oasisjohanna.org
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/chatterbooks-online-quiz-diary-of-a-wimpy-kid-tickets-329540232707?source=GovDelivery&medium=email




N 
Rainbow

Talia For being a great friend.
Yassin For great work in all areas.

R Red Fiona For helping to tidy up the playground 
without being asked.

Maria A For becoming more confident in her 
reading and writing.

Tahsina For improved handwriting.
1 Orange Lucas For becoming so much more 

independent and autonomous!
Laith For working independently and 

diligently.  You’re becoming a real role-
model for your peers.

2 Yellow Seth For getting 100% in his spelling test.
Galvin For always helping, listening and doing 

his best with his work and friends.
Amera N For excellent PE skills and leadership.
Ibrahim For always doing the right thing in the 

classroom.
3 Green Khalil B For great contribution to lessons.
4 Blue Shamilah For showing great perseverance to 

succeed in Maths decimal lessons.
Ayub For showing a positive attitude and 

mindset towards his learning.
5 Indigo Amara For an excellent attitude to her 

learning. Terrific focus!
Gabriel For great focus and success in maths.

6 Violet All Violet For working very hard since 
September. Big week this week, we 
are ready - let’s do it!

Golden 
Table

EY & KS1 Kaci & Omar YN, Halla & Elias YR, 
Adam & Issatou Y1, Ibrahim & NEriah 
Y2.

KS2 Batool & Dylan Y3, Lexi & Mohamed 
Y4, Seren & Orion Y5, Mia & Kyrone 
Y6

Stars of the Week

Attendance 93%
Once again we have been 
inundated with coughs, colds 
and more chicken pox.  Make 
sure you are taking care of 
each other and hope you get 
well soon!

Well done Y3, Y5 and Y6 - all 
have 96%.   Y6 were the 
winners when looking at 2 
decimal places! Y5 and Y6 tie for our Early Bird 
Winners with only 1 late each. Super punctuality.

Class Last 
week 

R Red 86%
Y1 Orange 89%
Y2 Yellow 92%
Y3 Green 96%
Y4 Blue 91%
Y5 Indigo 96%
Y6 Violet 96%

Week 4
Year 6 SATs Week

Thur 12th 
May 

Nurture Room opening: Sebastian 
Vettel (Formula 1 driver) & Steve Chalk

Week 5
Wed 18th 
May 

Deadline to book a school Jubilee 
Lunch: email info@oasisjohanna.org 

Fri 20th May 9.30am Body & Soul - Oasis Event to 
get fit and raise money for our 
community.

Come to school in your favourite 
sports kit - or come as Mr Motivator!  
There will be a Special prize for the 
best Mr Motivator-inspired costume!

Week 6
Wed 25th 
May

4pm Wimpy Kid Online Quiz
Lambeth Libraries 
Book via EVENTBRITE 

Thurs 26th 
May

9am Y3 Green’s Class Assembly

Fri 27th May Final day of school - 3.30pm finish
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 
Celebrations
- Street Party Lunch
- Community Celebration event: more 

details to follow ALL WELCOME 
3.30-7pm
School reopens

Monday 6th June 2022

Dates for Summer 1 (term 5)

COMMUNITY SPACE 
LAUNCH PARTY

Tuesday May 24 2022 |  3 .30-7.30 PM
Oasis Centre,  1  Kennington Road, 
SE1 7QP

R S V P  T O
W E L C O M E @ O A S I S W A T E R L O O . O R G

YOU ARE INVITED TO OUR
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